
Public Hearing Notice 
 

Pursuant to Chapter 119, Ohio Revised Code, the Ohio Board of Speech-Language 
Pathology and Audiology hereby gives notice of its intention to propose amendment of 
the rules pertaining to:  

4753-9-01 Code of Ethics.  

 
The proposed rules will comply with the Board’s rule review responsibilities in 
accordance with Chapter 119.032 Ohio Revised Code. 
 
A public hearing will be held Monday, July 24 at 1:00 P.M. at 77 South High Street, 31st 
Floor, Board Room, Columbus, Ohio 43215.   
 
At said hearing any person who is affected by the proposed amended rules may appear in 
person by, his/her attorney or both, to present their position orally or in writing, examine 
witnesses, and present evidence tending to show that said proposed rules would be 
unreasonable or unlawful. 
 
A complete text of the proposed amended rule can be obtained from the Ohio Board of 
Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology, 77 South High Street, 16th Floor, Columbus, 
Ohio 43215, telephone 614-466-3145, 

or 
downloaded from the register of Ohio at www.registerofohio.state.oh.us . 

or 
the Board’s website at www.slpaud.ohio.gov  
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